SILENCE AND INACTION MUST STOP

EXPOSE THE MEDICAL COMMUNITY
THE GOVERNMENTS AND THE DRUG
COMPANIES FOR THEIR LIES AND
INATION,

STOP CAREERISM AT THE EXPENSE
OF PLWA®S

L J

The Fifth International Aids Conference held in Montreal,
from June 4 to the 10 is primarily a Public Relations scam,
and a bonding session between government officials, M.D.'s,
scientists, and government related non/action groups.

This is a chance for activists, and activist groups to
raise issues being ignored by this conference, andvexpose
the lack of action on the part of the governments, drug
companies etc.. in regards to HIV/ARC/AIDS related‘issues.

Please come and join Action Groups and activists for a

week of activity and actions in response to the International
Conference. Aids Action groups from Montreal, Toronto, N. Y. Cq,
Boston, and overseas are so far known to be participating.

Some issues to be tackled are access to drugs, testing, Prison
HIV/ARC/AIDS related issues, government misinformation that

is homophobic, racist, classist,sexist and sex-negative.

A Media and Organization Centre will be available the whole
week for anybody interested. The location is still tentative,
but one organization space has been found, on Parc Ave, and
Pins St., (3728 Parc). Please call the contact number if you
want to find out more, and to confirm places, dates etc..

Other activities planned are demonstrations, street fair
music, safe sex video nights in bars, sports,,and spontaneous
actions. Two demos are confirmed for Sun 4 at 5pm at the
Palais de Congress anghat 8pm at the Ritz Carlton. One is
confirmed for Thurs 8 at 5pm at the Palais de Congress.
Tentatively a prison issueg demo is being planned in regards
tghthe situations in Montreals prisons~tentative date is Wed
77" in the evening. Most activities are still in the planning
stage, so no definite times, places, dates can be given yet.
As the conferece date approchgs more specifics will be known.

For more specific info. call (514)844-3207.
No promises can be made for places to stay, but call ahead at
the same number, and we will do our best.



